Security Commission Meeting 2/8/22
In Attendance: Matt Petersen, Jimmy Green, Marcia Harper, Cathie Brown, Kaye Gaither

Minutes
-October was our last meeting. Past secretary no longer on the committee. We did not have a
copy of the minutes to approve.

Boat Stickers
-Will be in mid-March and given out at the office by appointment only. Will have to provide
certificate of 100% on Zebra Mussel test before stickers will be issued.

-Discussed the use of volunteers to help the office with boat sticker distribution during busy
times to help facilitate quicker appointment times. Cathie will contact the office to discuss.

Budget

-All committees will be presenting a two year budget. This will give the board and office a
heads up of big swings up or down expected based on large purchase items such a patrol cars
and boats (for our committee). We understand the 2nd year budget will be a guesstimate
based on the current information and cost of items that would likely increase in a years time.

-We will start in May on the next budget. Things to remember at that time:
-check mileage on the cars
-check expiration dates on bullet proof vest
-inventory of amo on hand required for the job and training at the academy

-Buoys; we have in our budget for 10 more buoys with the light package. Matt will order those
through the office.

-Discussion about another truck being purchased by the CSCD for Josh Bryant who works on
water leaks, roads and various jobs around the lake. The cost of the vehicle would not be in
our budget but tires on all vehicles tend to come out of our budget. So, we need to confirm
and consider this in next years budget.

Deputy Patrols

-Discussed how boat trailers are supposed to have the owners lot numbers on the trailer in a
specific place. Several trailers at the launch have been seen with out these lot number
stickers. This rule needs to be enforced to help our Deputies determine if a boat on the lake is
a freeholder boat or an unauthorized boat. We’d like to see this issue mentioned in the
newsletter to educate property owners that may be unaware of this requirement. This is one
way to catch people that are not authorized to be on this lake potentially harming the lake by
not following Zebra Mussel protocols.



